
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 April 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves to confirm that Falcon Security Technologies are an approved/accredited installer 

of View-A-Vision TVL (PTY) LTD CCTV Products and they currently have an active account. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Regards, 

 

JUAN-RENE BARNARD 

TECHNICAL DIRECTOR  


